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June 1, 2021 
 
TO ALL ARCHITECTS 
RFQ/P Architectural Services 
 
RE:  ADDENDUM 1:  Date Changes 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
This addendum is issued to clarify and make changes to the Request for 
Qualifications/Proposal (RFQ/P) documents for Architectural Services: 
 

1. The Districts Board Agenda has been changed and the RFQ/P’s will not be considered 
until the July 13, 2021 meeting.  This will allow additional time for architects to 
prepare their response to the RFQ/P.  The Request for Qualifications/Proposals is 
changed as follows: 

a. Response due date is changed to June 17, 2021, 4 p.m.   
b. Notification of Finalists is changed to June 24, 2021, not later than 4 p.m. 
c. Interviews, if necessary, is changed to the week of June 29-July 1, 2021.  

 
2. Those interested in making comments to the architectural services agreement must do 

so within the following guidelines: 
a. Each item within the contract that you would like to change must be addressed 

within your 30-page response.   
b. Do not edit the architectural services agreement and forward a revised contract 

as an appendix or any other format of attachment to your response to the 
RFQ/P.  Each change must be addressed individually within the response. 

c. No comments received to the architectural services agreement is acceptance 
without exception of the architectural services contract as provided by the 
District with this RFQ/P. 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Virginia Boyce 
Director of General Services 
 
 


